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SIDW.RICHARDSON

FOUNDATION

January 18, 2023

Valerie Washington
City of Fort Worth
200 Texas Street

Fort Worth, TX 76102

Dear Ms. Washington:

I 'am writing to inform you that in December 2022 the Sid W. Richardson Foundation approved
and paid a grant in the amount of $25,000 to Fort Worth Sister Cities International as a matching
gift for the City of Fort Worth’s additional funding.

The Sid W. Richardson Foundation has not funded Fort Worth Sister Cities International in the
past; therefore, our gift should be considered a new funding source.

If there is additional information required, please let me know.
Sincepély,

25

Pete Geren
President
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AMON G. CARTER FOUNDATION

P.O. Box 1036
Fort Worth, Texas 76101 1036

January 20, 2023

Valerie Washington LA TR
City of Fort Worth @ @ EDN ;y
200 Texas Street -~

Fort Worth, Texas 76102

Dear Ms. Washington:

This letter confirms on November 23, 2022, the Amon G. Carter Foundation funded a $25,000
grant to Fort Worth Sister Cities International in response to a request to help meet the match
offered by the City of Fort Worth for additional funding,

Historically, a related entity, the Amon G. Carter Star-Telegram Employees Fund has contributed
annual operating support averaging $20,000 to Fort Worth Sister Cities. The $25,000 payment
from the Amon G. Carter Foundation this past November is additional funding and the entire
amount should be considered new money and eligible for the matching incentive.

The Carter Foundation recognizes the importance of Fort Worth Sister Cities’ dedicated mission
to promote Fort Worth globally while also enriching the local community through international

education, exchange, and commerce. We appreciate the City of Fort Worth’s additional support
of these efforts.

If you need additional information, please contact me at 817-332-2783 or jrobinson@agef.org.
Sincerely,
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John H. Robinson
Executive Vice President
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